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8th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Year 13 Students (and Parents for information), 
 
YEAR 13 LEAVERS’ YEARBOOK – WHAT IS IT? 
 
The Year 13 Senior Prefects have nearly completed the 2023 Leavers’ Yearbook. This a lovely memento of your 
time at RGS which includes lots of group photos, memories and some fun awards that you have voted for. 
 
The yearbook is a hard-back, leather-bound publication which serves as a long-lasting memory of your time at RGS 
and it always proves to be very popular. This year, the yearbook will cost £26 and will be available for collection 
before the Year 13 Leavers’ Day. 
 
STUDENTS – PLEASE ACTION: 
 
Students - we require your input please. One aspect of the Yearbook will include your Year 7 RGS photo, alongside 
a more current picture of yourself and a few sentences from you about your time at RGS. This is known as your 
Yearbook profile and needs to be completed by Monday 20th February. Ideally, we have a profile for every student 
in Year 13, but if, for any reason, you do not want to be part of this publication, then please do let us know as soon 
as possible so that we can then adjust the template for publication.  
 
The following link https://ayb.me/theroyalgrammarschoolhighwycombe1 and invitation code ‘deduce3333’, will 
enable you to complete your yearbook profile. Once all the yearbook profiles have been completed, we can begin 
the voting for student awards. Many thanks for your support and please ensure that your yearbook profile is 
completed by 20th February 2023. 
 
PARENTS/STUDENTS - PAYMENT: 
 
If you would like to order the 2023 Leavers’ Yearbook, please log on to Parentpay 
https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login and place your order by the end of the day on Monday 
6th March. 
 
The final order to the printers will be made on Tuesday 7th March so we will be unable to accept any additional 
orders after the deadline. If you have any queries, please email Alexander Mill at 16amill@rgshw.com. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

The Senior Prefect Team 
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